
 

 

ENGAGEMENT SUMMARY  
ARMSTRONG CREEK/MT DUNEED               
COMMUNITY SHED & GARDEN                  

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SUMMARY  

Thank you for your interest in the development of a community shed and garden at the Sovereign Drive Reserve. 

The City heard your views and intend to incorporate your feedback into the design development of the community shed. This report is a 

summary of the responses to the community engagement in relation to the design of the community shed. 

From 20th November to 4th December 2020, the City asked the community to have their say on the design of the Armstrong Creek 

Community Shed. Using your feedback, we will consider the renaming of the facility and  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT STEPS  

Community engagement is closed for evaluation and reviews. We will be reviewing the results and making changes in line with the 

feedback.   

Feedback was essentially positive about the development of a community shed and included comments on the benefits of community 

infrastructure in supporting community activities and social inclusion with a focus on ensuring access for all members of the community 

including all ages and genders, comments suggesting the re-naming of the shed to reflect the Mt Duneed location, some concerns 

regarding the siting and appropriateness of the development in relation to the potential for bowls facilities in the future.  

Your feedback has been considered and the City confirms that the development does not preclude the development of bowls 

infrastructure in the future as demand is warranted, the City will consider renaming the facility and ensure through user agreements 

that the community asset is available to all of our community.  
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